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Email of May 18, 2021 from Doug Robertson:  

 

RE:  Small Business Supports, Survey, Workshop and Advisory Service 

 

PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE. THIS E-MAIL ACCOUNT IS 

NOT MONITORED. 

  

Dear Merrickville-Wolford Business Owner,  

 

As we navigate through COVID-19 and start to see over the edge of the 

extended Provincial Stay-at-Home Order until June 2/21, we are grateful to 

share with you these support programs and resources for local small 

businesses: 

 

New Small Business Support Grant of $10,000 to $20,000 for Tourism 

and Travel Industry -  This program was designed to help tourism and travel 

sector businesses that were required to close or significantly restrict services 

under the Provincewide Shutdown effective December 26, 2020.  Eligible 

small businesses can receive a one-time grant, depending on how much 

revenue they have lost.  Those that received the Ontario Small Business 

Support Grant (OSBSG) are not eligible for the new grant.  Applications for 

this grant will close on Friday, June 25, 2021 at 11:59 p.m. EDT.  Click here 

for more information and to apply for the grant. 

Leeds-Grenville–Thousand Islands and Rideau Lakes COVID-19 

BUSINESS SURVEY 2021 – Reminder that today is the Last Day to 

http://www.merrickville-wolford.ca/
mailto:reception@merrickville-wolford.ca
https://news.ontario.ca/en/release/1000124/ontario-extending-stay-at-home-order-until-june-2
https://www.app.grants.gov.on.ca/otsb/#/
https://www.app.grants.gov.on.ca/otsb/#/
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Participate: Through the United Counties of Leeds Grenville, the Village has 

been working together in economic development with other municipal offices, 

Chambers of Commerce, Employment Services, Community Futures 

Development Corporations, Small Business Enterprise Centres, and 

Business Improvement Areas to identify the impacts of COVID-19 on our 

business community. An initial survey was completed and sent out to 

businesses in April of 2020 and the data was very helpful in informing 

governments of the concerns and needs of the business community and 

developing support programs.  Your input is critical to planning and 

supporting yours and other businesses through recovery. Please take a 

couple of minutes to complete the 2021 survey by Tuesday, May 18, 2021 

at midnight. 

 

Tourism and Hospitality Insights -  Our neighbors at the Town of Smiths 

Falls are hosting a Zoom webinar/workshop by St. Lawrence College about 

consumer trends in the tourism and hospitality sectors.  Laura Kittner, 

Professor of Advertising & Marketing at St. Lawrence College will guide 

participants through consumer insights that have been accelerated during the 

pandemic and will share ideas for new strategies for success.  The Zoom call 

is on Wednesday, May 19th from 9:30 a.m. – 10:45 a.m..  If you are 

interested in participating, please reach out to our Economic Development 

Officer or RSVP directly to Jennifer Miller at Smiths Falls to receive the zoom 

link.  

 

Virtual Business Advisory Serivce - The Ontario Together Fund is 

providing additional funds to our Small Business Advisory Centre (SBAC) to 

provide businesses with advisory assistance that they need in order to 

recover from the effects of COVID-19. ). Local business owners can be 

matched with professional advisors who will provide FREE one-on-one 

specialized, confidential COVID 19 advice (limit to 3 hours per business 

owner).  Expert support is available in a wide range of topics for your 

business including: 

• Legal 
• Accounting/Bookkeeping 

http://www.merrickville-wolford.ca/
mailto:reception@merrickville-wolford.ca
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001r9746Dybm8UAB_YTGsYIuZWFVy_Oy3E4rYPi7jikhrAg_VUus9ch5jAESZz2c6SJHIjBD59LOuYLfG17lcaOW9BHOFDWB3b06HVfXJOtlQmhWsgiVgUMP6dfjp7RbETPkGaEKmbG8SaHLvFMu_ySSsuMpkD4LFGNeRM6IvsgAMUYh7qPzFn4Uw==&c=zvmG82Sh8dKZLDCTdyTcco6Ij5yw2ffeSRQVNP4iD8u6-nuU8hwIGA==&ch=3jvfp79hkBIevmpI_wgr3-mUfleWRoc-GfRXh3H8KjGMxPmpGOAAfg==&jrc=1
mailto:edo@merrickville-wolford.ca
mailto:edo@merrickville-wolford.ca
mailto:jmiller@smithsfalls.ca
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/how-your-organization-can-help-fight-coronavirus
https://smallbizcentre.ca/
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• Business Plan/Coaching 
• Digital/Social Media Marketing 
• Marketing/Brand Development 
• Human Resources 
• Intellectual Property 

 

Reach out to Cindy James at the SBAC: cjames@smallbizcentre.ca, Phone - 

(613) 283-7002 ext 108, for more information on this and other services for 

local small businesses. 

 

Ontario Continues to Expand Access to Rapid Testing for Workplaces – 

The Ontario government has launched a new rapid testing portal to make it 

easier for all essential businesses to access free rapid testing to help keep 

employees and their families safe. Businesses can participate in the program 

by registering here, for free rapid antigen screening kits to help screen for 

asymptomatic cases of COVID-19 that might otherwise be missed. It is one 

more way that businesses can help workers and their families stay safe and 

keep the virus out of workplaces. Program eligibility was recently expanded to 

include any business that is allowed to be open and requires staff to work on-

site. Businesses with fewer than 150 employees can participate in workplace 

rapid antigen screening through this program run jointly by the Ontario 

government and the Ontario Chamber of Commerce. 

Additional resources from the provincial government: 

 

• Resources to prevent COVID-19 in the workplace 
• Ontario Making it Easier to Administer Rapid COVID-19 Testing in the 

Workplace 
• Infectious Disease Emergency Leave 
• Ontario COVID-19 Worker Income Protection Benefit 
• Develop your COVID-19 workplace safety plan 
• COVID-19 safety checklist for workplaces 
• COVID-19 self-isolation and return to work 

 

As always, for a regularly updated listing of small business resources, 

government support and relief programs, and local PPE Suppliers, please 

http://www.merrickville-wolford.ca/
mailto:reception@merrickville-wolford.ca
mailto:cjames@smallbizcentre.ca
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/covid-19-testing-organizations?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=%2Fen%2Frelease%2F1000107%2Fontario-continues-to-expand-access-to-rapid-testing-for-workplaces&utm_term=public&utm_source=newsroom
https://u21118854.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=lD4dx-2BnG5q0hGva6EtJJPeNz8b4FqSwnRY8LGm1ekzwASa7Hv3dmtNKRGwOV1YdSaDdpkgVN18c8SSWDrIR0lRw4y3xfwGXhD3MpSFAMDzXbpbM66tXK2Zq-2FhsU-2BJEVAb4Id6K0xKqJzYHOV-2BhM2h82o2wjTpZRyWecF2L-2FQ8Z92Z5jDAomziOENnhBM3KnswMqCz7LjtOxbrO5hEeiwpLXJiC1lJ7mP50pNT1XBSEUf9e4eI1dVVDU7J1L2rWTKeT1G1lXuiFRhI7cvbt-2Fst8P1LpKkRhJSte6ue1ZmeLqmwEY0SOTG4ZNqPLp5sSgjksTe_ldYDKw2ghdDMJmFdCPgYyl9PitoT4cnB-2B9Ls28Vwc79Uh-2FBMUDIUy9bbUb8imjcVXo3nD5G9GhaDmcouTL4DIN6s1brpmPLgVzVsy2GETr-2B1FzYDJ8hVK-2FMRz34OYtgkX5psD1j-2BPlr6G11p5uQ3xLIXoW0N5LcG-2BY8lPeJCMLzRa0xkkPYXWELhG8ahMg5-2FB6t1w5KRVZfRO3QmeD-2Bpu02r0vXfHB6DHtYIzTR6aME-3D
https://u21118854.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=lD4dx-2BnG5q0hGva6EtJJPXutpHdD30hzQII7KMNv14ZDB1Bwj6jp2zRrS61A-2BEuzcTMwerpbEe7-2Ba0pD0zI3xLVqnySpaMHfyqfeMBpujTEH2rDlF6WH7T3xgEITcpIjtjny0sNtxgLDq6TDrSBLisW7A-2BfaA0mnqyUAG7h4AcN7UY6i0CK7waXy4FiOsKy7bZ7DxA6RKHff-2FnYI3qW7CmSRvSUSlwmVUWsIRPZdesRKuIYsZDrZVPv60qvV96blT9S2nB7nhnBBcKYmpDmRnGn-2Fr4Xt1dwmmIrdWj3RrJksjduUD3AgcgktJMLE8sCAya5a_ldYDKw2ghdDMJmFdCPgYyl9PitoT4cnB-2B9Ls28Vwc79Uh-2FBMUDIUy9bbUb8imjcVXo3nD5G9GhaDmcouTL4DINiV970H8SX7GtPPxz1IGjHTxEimAR5-2FB8uFXQg4z5edrYwPi-2B-2FBACVImOBIfwXJodBLGFbeh-2FxH4lOTEH7HUBmgN0fIaMit3NZMY3JwtLJtcYltOMDO1Vo5uoKvrQRn8IyJUzQJVUlvzQuCi2BVleM-3D
https://u21118854.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=lD4dx-2BnG5q0hGva6EtJJPWbkSvJ4GHY8IVkNaerKK0toKZYjBkJe9T1-2BUGY7L8JPupd7OWY5PuC4WPAvnOVHQkrCNsM3qwySYZgigsTJXwFU8Lmh4Ykw7ZLXBUnJGthdGzocZO5O-2F20dWeNUVZcRxwTsLexXFx0VIiqchSC3dUVEkf1DAZmSmQXfAMOe6k6YbqT3gKv0TQlowScmfFgugbOOnZ8KnVEpjn7qC0pFNF5S7JpdDKjlrQWgVJxfi9NPDJA2A2ErzKynPcbfYKv43I5sjHYd-2Fb1JTOGWsD4Lw7NZt1Hn1LyBwEATgt8Lw7Zj0O4PyD-2FtbR0O76dmV-2FJ4i-2Bd0v2a7I-2BL9-2BgFqtaSpPDGzWQTEeMZgftKnIbKM1gd8c-2BETELVINvTVrIQa-2F8Tsxw-3D-3D5eBr_ldYDKw2ghdDMJmFdCPgYyl9PitoT4cnB-2B9Ls28Vwc79Uh-2FBMUDIUy9bbUb8imjcVXo3nD5G9GhaDmcouTL4DILZy1WNZ1yPEB6ZXyMlnCKraIw-2Fq4JrPix4OZuNnurl5uLxaVu-2BImX6-2FsuxqY06UelLeAR-2BROZptXt8wi-2FRs5G8A-2Bdy5woJRZGevLNuC4Lg4oe-2BpWBhjEdTVx-2B9kozAriUNgw6T5M8Be6v6XWaCGJvI-3D
https://u21118854.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=lD4dx-2BnG5q0hGva6EtJJPWbkSvJ4GHY8IVkNaerKK0toKZYjBkJe9T1-2BUGY7L8JPupd7OWY5PuC4WPAvnOVHQkrCNsM3qwySYZgigsTJXwFU8Lmh4Ykw7ZLXBUnJGthdGzocZO5O-2F20dWeNUVZcRxwTsLexXFx0VIiqchSC3dUVEkf1DAZmSmQXfAMOe6k6YbqT3gKv0TQlowScmfFgugbOOnZ8KnVEpjn7qC0pFNF5S7JpdDKjlrQWgVJxfi9NPDJA2A2ErzKynPcbfYKv43I5sjHYd-2Fb1JTOGWsD4Lw7NZt1Hn1LyBwEATgt8Lw7Zj0O4PyD-2FtbR0O76dmV-2FJ4i-2Bd0v2a7I-2BL9-2BgFqtaSpPDGzWQTEeMZgftKnIbKM1gd8c-2BETELVINvTVrIQa-2F8Tsxw-3D-3D5eBr_ldYDKw2ghdDMJmFdCPgYyl9PitoT4cnB-2B9Ls28Vwc79Uh-2FBMUDIUy9bbUb8imjcVXo3nD5G9GhaDmcouTL4DILZy1WNZ1yPEB6ZXyMlnCKraIw-2Fq4JrPix4OZuNnurl5uLxaVu-2BImX6-2FsuxqY06UelLeAR-2BROZptXt8wi-2FRs5G8A-2Bdy5woJRZGevLNuC4Lg4oe-2BpWBhjEdTVx-2B9kozAriUNgw6T5M8Be6v6XWaCGJvI-3D
https://u21118854.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=lD4dx-2BnG5q0hGva6EtJJPXutpHdD30hzQII7KMNv14asHdd0gDnoTUNuxSbB-2FRyq7IKG2jDqzSUglWMo19vK4BuJiLT6AugriyiNRB91H67PGQkXU-2F0dTtNnCl6o3Ys-2FmxC-2FBoDRDbdVmI7uYNeDFJ5YBd2Iic-2FsLW9sW67lY04l1QErpNX4dHT2HaWPL8lt3ojAJZ6ByclYh17lczASI07AwztQ230-2B7JfCc72fiqjkD3WGLQqsHMIzZYbElZhroz3MYeUT9Q7tM-2BGDFVrJTvcXiSCgADyizmgkdfUC8cI9OZfl1Ctz-2BXzPI-2BgsYNdCYDxs7uyp6-2FQft0Q6L3I0d9c-2B-2B6UYOSqHPWip0r60oMUYXrMnTlE56IJTxrR74KJIIz_A_ldYDKw2ghdDMJmFdCPgYyl9PitoT4cnB-2B9Ls28Vwc79Uh-2FBMUDIUy9bbUb8imjcVXo3nD5G9GhaDmcouTL4DIO1Q04giLuSHZI85RTN9QPRTQq-2FIu0-2Bli3NBoaMV4UZWlVAipRheBc87wf2lLRRlVbBIgy7lSwF5-2FUpuxPI2dq8KzqPQKOoyG4AwaL8bjHxsHeb6sP-2FC244X7J-2FjyVD-2B61Aj0VYDZ2TMx-2FBtE-2Bi8ah8-3D
https://u21118854.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=lD4dx-2BnG5q0hGva6EtJJPXutpHdD30hzQII7KMNv14asHdd0gDnoTUNuxSbB-2FRyq7IKG2jDqzSUglWMo19vK4MRoHhY9TeD6uaVd0S6Ky5IaJ1GXa4zHrr9q42Q7DRKAzHUsLdj8k4YItdPJY5cwhDvBYZqe5JEqZl6sw0PnKYdHJLUpND83RGHrrSjiBJxhHGwgIZunI969KEA3370HTDWBHWt1ROoBwgh-2BuA2bLeBfNvu8MGgGw47yUdltQiLejKY9HdAHzqtTy-2FN2iKiDzWCXtTlwAKgNt7hgNOG1F-2Fc4G6weB9gB46ERdTGHgwsHakQq9MCeW6hnkj-2Fvy-2FMuZQ-3D-3DE-2S_ldYDKw2ghdDMJmFdCPgYyl9PitoT4cnB-2B9Ls28Vwc79Uh-2FBMUDIUy9bbUb8imjcVXo3nD5G9GhaDmcouTL4DIM7xvX1Jhl22vca1LF9rOgXKrcy-2BuxK3XLzEqfygnUxmc4iqGPltv9AGR0-2FimVb12zqYe5o3jRFF58J9f3GQ98gX5dqalIPbHFAxFV7rKo61ljLLqr7hZM78rFtqaPRJ33UXjEHfAjZRNI4Zdt1Df9A-3D
https://u21118854.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=lD4dx-2BnG5q0hGva6EtJJPXutpHdD30hzQII7KMNv14bCbOvDleaw5Okg3T5kCPJMqeDZFM9VK7iZvlnRSt4sIYl5Hz7tgMdOg-2BCrWyvr-2BZCCL-2FIpupC1G6zo3-2Be-2Fo58ElvPFqaBzIQQS4dJHV0W6GIrQknmxkoEIZ0YW-2FGqjT5GmaZL6mtheOpHtVHeiNPVZ1jMdF8JZZ57QvvImTvO0n6LhQIpLsPZCk09DNKEkdLLd1nvvuVNaI8smYOYW9P81BLIiVwSAFom5HxxJghvjv55OeC08Mrs08bS42ZP3-2F1LQ9pYuOrV3D-2BCOmUd72-2B7LBeW9UvZgdkWmSXIEcst3bg-3D-3DOuRs_ldYDKw2ghdDMJmFdCPgYyl9PitoT4cnB-2B9Ls28Vwc79Uh-2FBMUDIUy9bbUb8imjcVXo3nD5G9GhaDmcouTL4DICXI6h3D1c8Ou5WsEkFgSJM9qRFkGCGVGClXz4CNMBcbdjlxrO56wsLDr2h0Y0QNXHCAwgyD3NcZ1aBbh8TGqz97-2BO9WTpFPRwqLgcmX4vlDmbk8WfQMCy6bsWrApHQbCXAuUrBU-2FpdmEuKRgDSHJec-3D
https://u21118854.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=lD4dx-2BnG5q0hGva6EtJJPXutpHdD30hzQII7KMNv14ZTt1NmE7F0vjCIDBI-2BuDXWDHGFWwOgeDkL-2BCMV3oOMrXyu3CM0ssIqTj2o-2BQAt-2FYYyHdb7bh-2F5n61yM1q3WSkgYmdbxv39YYRzbiZ1nTNI-2Bgsih70epdDT1-2BenvhFC27y4bT1VBkN6H7HYXDP84EczW7aDG1vySZ8dGb-2FVF8BtzuxfbHpqKi3dDxDTRCukqnc4diTjskB8JSs0Lf74egdgx-2FusAui-2B-2BrokdOU3PLi5zSNdGr-2Bszm0jVuKQK-2F17PJGPUC5XhmBzQqFYJs03TufqPc5v_ldYDKw2ghdDMJmFdCPgYyl9PitoT4cnB-2B9Ls28Vwc79Uh-2FBMUDIUy9bbUb8imjcVXo3nD5G9GhaDmcouTL4DILmrCkvJMQ9IcrH4U1vFrYU-2B5Ghl1Obh5DMMMGdjaQXrdNA7Y519hJP1yIn4JO2d19OXaTtHLoEjBQAfW3ATKHr6c-2F-2FjuN-2BZPXiUhEEb-2BzlhDEdcMbj6Ruux14uzB-2FvOMeyUTgZGdTN27dMR3cZRBsc-3D
https://u21118854.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=lD4dx-2BnG5q0hGva6EtJJPXutpHdD30hzQII7KMNv14Y-2BQU3q5xwJiHpZ0K-2BpMsXS8j2WcJUeYFI0Ewq97YcyH1huV6dK5tvdzvoOcOc-2FbAFNt5E0RZIzme6lihGbTFPVuHSYddGG3tBxgR1ciriApPi0qqz7QER17yvh18kdG9Vb8-2BBJauCHCA-2BG5iJBV5oBt0UGrGrER7sRebZ7E1ANBWG2sC57uSLStuKBj4c1gn2UnbGVYdxPJEreuH7tSSbYVBuwKRphsMZVGtaEPndxYRs2WOyqPnq74RRbAflgt8O7tXbAGusMD-2BfcAL34WuGv7zqL_ldYDKw2ghdDMJmFdCPgYyl9PitoT4cnB-2B9Ls28Vwc79Uh-2FBMUDIUy9bbUb8imjcVXo3nD5G9GhaDmcouTL4DIGvWB5tkJERCXsdXprMmMe43fiwi8t3LByNTBzSDQs3EeHpTGs3PsXmkieg4ECBXrg5XSvwQsyO9eVMf1tuw8vF9X7-2BZ1KwmI3W4dEBlcC9U17pdra5vEPMUzsxYuanSsGpZPev7cryOVw5gbvN5hUA-3D


 

317 Brock Street West, P.O. Box 340, Merrickville ON K0G 1N0 
www.merrickville-wolford.ca reception@merrickville-wolford.ca 

 

see the United Counties of Leeds Grenville Economic Development Covid-19 

page.  

 

Please feel free to contact our Economic Development Officer or call 613-

269-4791, ext. 242 for more information on programs for businesses and let 

us know if you have business contacts to add to our email distribution list.  

 

  

 

Doug Robertson 

CAO/Clerk/Director, Economic Development 

Village of Merrickville-Wolford 

  

         

  

If you would like to unsubscribe from future e-mails of this nature from the Village of Merrickville-

Wolford, please forward this e-mail to edo@merrickville-wolford.ca with the word “UNSUBSCRIBE” in 

the subject line.   

If you become aware of a local business owner who did not receive this e-mail that you feel would 

benefit from being added to our e-mail list, please invite them to e-mail a request directly to 

edo@merrickville-wolford.ca. Indirect, third party requests to add someone to the list will not be 

processed. 
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